## Tri-Township Park District

## Troy, Illinois 62294

## MINUTES - TRI TOWNSHIP PARK DISTRICT

A special meeting of the Tri-Township Park District Board of Commissioners was convened at the pavillion meeting room on May 23, 1980 to review proposals on lighting and paving improvements. Commissioners present were Russell Wiesemeyer, Albert Arth, Joseph Foucek, and Leland Leonard.

Jerry Nuznov of Thompson Associates read the letter that he will send to the Illinois Department of Conservation for the attention of Sue Ebetsch on changes for their approval.

The revised bid of Rakers Electric from \$53,228. to \$47,450. for the lighting of the large ball diamond and tennis courts and also the revised bid from Delaurent Construction Co. on the parking lot project from \$31,550. to \$30,750. was presented. Motion to accept the two bids by Commissioner Joseph Foucek was seconded by Commissioner Albert Arth and carried. All Commissioners answered affirmative to a roll call vote.

Mr. Nuznov stated that he will inspect the job as it progresses.

The proposals from Rakers Electric on the lighting and Delaurent Construction on the paving were signed at the meeting by President Russell Wiesemeyer and Secretary Leland Leonard.

LELAND ED LEONARD Secretary Treasurer Board of Commissioners Tri-Township Park District